
 
 
 

Notice of Road Closure 
 
 
 
The City of Sweet Home will be hosting the 16th annual Harvest Festival on October 1, 2022. 
This event begins at 11:00 AM. Set up of the event will start at approximately 7:00 AM and end 
at approximately at 5:00 PM. 
 

For the safety of the Harvest Festival Participants, 14th Avenue will be closed to 
through traffic and parking from Kalmia to the south side of the intersection at 
Grape Street. This will be a partial closure as it will still provide full and 
unhindered access to pedestrians, emergency services and affected property 
owners. We do ask that traffic be kept to an absolute minimum from 10:00 AM to 
5:00 PM. 

 
 
For more information regarding this road closure and comments please comment: 
 
Angela Clegg 
541-367-8113 
aclegg@sweethomeor.gov 
 
City of Sweet Home 
Community & Economic Development Department 
3225 Main Street 
Sweet Home, OR 97386 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding Sweet Home Harvest Festival, please visit www.sweethomeor.gov 
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